
	

	

November 2017 Newsletter 

NOVEMBER DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

November 1 & 2  Bring in family photo for family wall 
November 6   Bring in family photo for family wall (Monday PM class only) 
November 6 & 7  Picture retake day (from 11:15 – 12:00) 
November 6 – 9  Shape sorting week 
November 11   IFSC Christmas Market - Preschool Bake Sale - 10 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
November 13 – 16  Dinosaur Days 
November 13 – 14  All About Green!  Wear Green, and bring a Green snack. 
November 20 – 23  Transportation week 
November 27 – 30  Holiday prep begins 
 

	

REMINDERS: 
 

• Flu season is upon us. If your child is 
lethargic, feverish, vomiting, etc., please 
keep them home and wait a minimum of 24 
hours after the last symptom clears before 
allowing them to return to class.  If your 
child is away sick, please notify the preschool 
by calling (403) 936-5474 x 4. 

• Please ensure that all mitts, hats, boots, and 
other personal belongings are labelled with 
your child’s name so that they can be 
returned if lost.  

• If you would like to volunteer in the 
classroom, you must have a police background 
check completed.  Please email 
induspreschool@hotmail.com to get started. 

BAKE SALE: 
 

The Indus Figure Skating Club’s Annual 
Christmas Market will be on Saturday, November 
11th from 10 a.m. – 4 p.m. in the Indus Recreation 
Center’s Banquet Hall.  The Preschool will be 
participating this year by hosting a bake sale 
table, so warm up your ovens and bring out your 
sprinkles, it’s bake sale time!  We would like to 
have each family donate baked goods for this 
event.  The sign-up sheet is posted in the lobby 
of the Preschool above the coatrack.  Proceeds 
from the bake sale go directly to the Indus 
Preschool Program.  Thank you for your support! 

	



	

2017/2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 
President   Kylee Norris-Brown* 
Vice-President  Jen Singer 
Secretary   Carrie Bullee 
Treasurer   Shanna Lachance 
Events Coordinator  Andrea Sereda  
Book Club Coordinator Jen Park 
Fundraising Coordinator Carlyn Harris  
BVAS Coordinator  Kirby McGaffin  
Advertising Coordinator Nadine Aljubori 
Jack of All Trades  Leigh Ann Morris 
*Contact Kylee at 403.936.0694 

	

	

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION: 
 

December is almost upon us, and it will be an exciting month for the Preschool!  Please mark your 
calendar and join us for the following Christmas celebrations:   
 
December 18 Mon / Wed morning class  9:45 – 11:15 a.m. 
 
December 18 Mon / Wed afternoon class 12:30 – 2:00 p.m. 
 
December 19 Tue / Thu morning class  9:45 – 11:15 a.m. 
 
December 19 Tue / Thu afternoon class 12:30 – 2:00 p.m. 
 
Everyone is invited to the parties, so please bring parents, grandparents, siblings, etc.  And don’t 
forget your camera!! 

	
	

FUNDRAISING: 
 
Our Kernels fundraiser was very successful; 
we sold 1762 bags of popcorn!  Thank you for 
supporting Indus Preschool. 
 
Our Mabels Labels fundraiser is ongoing. 
Visit, www.mabelslabels.com, click ‘Support a 
Fundraiser’, and choose ‘Indus Preschool 
(Langdon)’ to order your labels.  They also 
have neat Christmas gift packages! 
 

SCHOLASTIC UPDATE: 
 

Thank you to everyone who ordered items from 
the book club.  It may seem as though the order 
forms come quite close together.  This is so that 
you get a chance to order the seasonal items 
that are available each month and have them 
arrive in time to enjoy them in that season.  If 
you would like books for Christmas, please order 
them from the November catalogue to ensure 
they arrive on time! 

 
	

	


